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November Highlights 

November 8 & 22
Book Mobile – by the pool

November 9
Ice Cream Social – Dining Room 

November 13
Karaoke – B Lounge

November 20
Rock Painting – B Lounge

November 21
RSC Meeting – 6:30pm in Jamison 
Hall

November 23
Hot Dog BBQ – Dennis Berger 
Trio

November 28
Thanksgiving Day 

November 30
Pizza Party

Bingo Tuesdays and Thursdays 
at 2:00 pm in the B Lounge – 
only 25 cents per card – come have 
fun and snacks with Larry

Local Walks & Joy Rides and 
Shopping & Medical Van Trips 
with Chris and Richard –  Sign up 
on the slant boards in the Lobby 
(rides) and at Reception (medical)

Fall Is In The Air
Autumn has arrived and Thanksgiving is around the corner

The annual Halloween Party at the Manor was another huge 
success, with inventive costumes and the presence of USCB 
students to help liven the dancing to live music by SnapShot. 
Best costume winners were Imke Bomer as a Spanish señori-
ta, Frank Uribe as the wolf man and Shirley Bagwell as the old 
man. Jon Squires guessed the great pumpkin exactly at 66 lbs. 
6 ounces. All winners got $20 each.  Photos below and inside.

On the back page is a reminder that the annual Employee 
Appreciation Fund Drive will be starting soon.

And don’t forget our yearly Thanksgiving feast on 11/28.  If 
you are having guests, please buy dinner tickets early.
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November Birthdays 

11/10 Ron Rakow 

11/12 Paula Schultz 

11/19 L.J. Baker 

11/19 Glenys Scibird 

11/19 Ellen Guasto 

11/23 Joan Harkness 

11/26 Shelly DeShan 

11/30 Arden Rose 

The annual Employee Appreciation Fund Drive 
will begin just before Thanksgiving and extend until the 
middle of December. 

For those new to the Manor, this is the time of year 
when residents open their hearts and wallets and purses 
and donate as generously as they are able to show our 
appreciation for what our small but mighty staff does 
24/7 for residents all year long. 

Be on the lookout for a flyer in your mailboxes, and for 
the decorated deposit box that will magically appear on 
the slant board in the Lobby to collect cash and checks 
for this very popular yearly fund raising initiative.  

EMPLOYEE  APPRECIATION  FUND

LIONS  CLUB  GLASSES  DRIVE 

There is a donation box for 
used eye glasses on the table 
in the B lounge. The Goleta 
Lions Club collects glasses and 
works with See International to 
distribute glasses all over the 
world to those who need them. 
Last year the club collected 
over 5,000 here in the Santa 
Barbara area. This is a very 
worthy cause, so please help 
support the Lions Club, who recently donated $1,000 toward 
the new sound system in Jamison Hall. 


